
                             SAYRE PUBLIC SCHOOL FOUNDATION  

                  Inspire student success with imaginative teachers’ grants and innovative programs  

 Greetings faculty members,   

It’s a great day to be an Eagle as it’s time to apply for a teacher’s grant.   

This application period the Foundation will be awarding up to $35,000.00 in grants.  Each 

educator  is invited to apply for a teacher’s grant. The Foundation will once again award a grant 

in the amount of $10,000.00. Other grant requests will be accepted with a maximum amount 

of $2500.00. Every teacher can apply for both grant amounts, individually or as a group, but 

can only be awarded one of the grants amounts.   

Grants are exclusively for academic projects in the form of new and innovative programs. 

Projects must be instructional and emphasize new approaches to teaching and developing 

innovative programs which stimulate thought and expand the existing curriculum.  

All grant supplies will be retained by the school. Furniture for classrooms will not be considered 

as an innovative program with the exception of sensory seating. Grant amounts for student 

classroom rewards will not be considered.  If your request is for computer hardware and 

software it must be acceptable to the district standards.   

We will be working with the administration and Sayre Schools will be ordering grant items. 

Please use these links for your items. 

                              amazon.com   Cdwg.com  Bluum.com 

If your grant is through Teacher Pay Teacher you will order through your account and pay 

directly. The Foundation will reimburse you. 

The state of Oklahoma has great resources for programs. Field trips for educational gains are 

acceptable as long as it has been approved with your principal and superintendent.   Many of 

these museums and institutions have traveling programs and curriculum which align with the 

Oklahoma Academic Standards.   

The grant application link can be found on the Sayre Public School Foundation website at 

www.sayrepublicschoolfoundation.org. Completed applications may be emailed to 

sayrepublicschoolfoundation@gmail.com (please send a PDF file), or turned into your 

respective building principal. Grants are due by 5pm on September 6, 2024.  No exceptions.  

Sincerely,  

Emily Stuart, SPSF, president,580-799-3449 
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